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October 13, 1994

] F Stover
415 W. Walnut
Hill City, Kansas 6742

Dear JF:

T'hank you so much for your participation and excellent music at our Pioneer Days.
You know that you and Lynn were the hit!!!! We had a ball. Everyone is still talking
about the reel and the waltz. We didn’t have the crowd we had last year, but

hopefully next year it will be bigger than last year. Thanks again. Lets think about

something during the holidays. What do you think. Thanks again JF.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates
President

An All African American Pioneer Town




